HHA: Information disclosure about the extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders in Aug 2018
On 09 Aug 2018, Hong Ha Stationery Joint Stock Company disclosed information about the extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders in Aug 2018 as follows:

On 09 Aug 2018, Hong Ha Stationery Joint Stock Company held an extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders in accordance with the requirement of the group of 6 shareholders who hold more than 10% of charter capital of the Company within at least 6 months.
Based on the minute on checking the validity of the extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders held in Aug 2018 No. 05/ 2018/ BB- DHDCD, based on the charter of Hong Ha Stationery Joint Stock Company, this extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders of Hong Ha Stationery Joint Stock Company was not eligible to be held and this Meeting also was cancelled because the total number of shares of shareholders attending the Meeting didn’t account at least 51% of total voting shares.
Hong Ha Stationery Joint Stock Company takes responsibility for re-convening the extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders in accordance with regulations in charter of the Company and regulations of law.

